
St. James is happy to invite all our families to Open Classroom 

Wednesday evening April 24th. It’s a wonderful opportunity to see 

all the amazing projects the children have been working on.  

Please join us, the children are very excited 

to show you off their classrooms! 

Finding your spring uniform doesn't fit anymore? 

Uniforms have rips or stains?  

Maybe you just want a few spare items? 

Then make sure to visit the last Used Uniform Sale of the year 

on the second floor balcony from 8:30 AM - 12 PM. 

Last Used Uniform Sale Of The Year 

Tuesday April 23rd  

8:30 AM - 12 PM 

Open Classroom for SJS Parents 

Wednesday April 24th 

7:00 - 8:00 PM 

The Book Fair which will be open during Open Classroom. 

So take a moment to browse the extensive selection with your 

child or maybe pick out a book to donate to your child’s class. 

The Book Fair is also open all week 9 AM-1 PM for the children 

to shop. See the website for the day your child’s classroom will be 

visiting the Book Fair. 

Book Fair 

Wednesday April 24th  

7:00 - 8:00 PM 

http://www.mysaintjames.com/sjrb/FOR%20OUR%20PARENTS%20%26%20CHILDREN/Spring%202013%20Book%20Fair/

